
 

 

 
27 September 2022 
 
 
 

Dear Resident, 
 

Footpath construction - Links Avenue & Cumming Avenue, Concord  
 

As part of our commitment to improving local infrastructure, we are pleased to 
advise that new footpath will be constructed, outside 131 Cumming Avenue, 
Concord. New pram ramps will also be constructed to improve access across 
Links Avenue. 
 

This work is part of our Annual Accessibility Works program that represents 
an investment of $382,000 for pedestrian access improvements in the 
2022/2023 financial year.  
 
Works are scheduled to commence in October with completion expected by 
mid-October 2022, weather permitting. Our contractors will advise you in 
writing before commencing work, including information about any temporary 
parking restrictions that may be required. 
 
Generally, works will be carried out between Monday to Friday from 7am to 
5pm; however, there may be instances that will require work to be undertaken 
outside of these hours.  
 
We are working towards improving our local streets and thank you for your 
patience and cooperation during this time.  
 
Should you require further information, please contact our Project Manager, 
Joseph Fiamengo on 9911 6387.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mayor Angelo Tsirekas 
City of Canada Bay 


